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Comments: I strongly oppose placing more limited access  or closing down any motorized use areas on the

Kenai Peninsula. I feel like the Kenai Peninsula is very protected from motorized access as is, and

Snowmachining, skiing And exploring the back country on the Kenai Peninsula is essential to the quality of life for

many  people that live on the peninsula.  I also Whitewater kayak, paraglide, hike, and do non-motorized

activities and I feel there are plenty of places to go if I want to get away from motorized areas.  Thank you  for

listening to us all   


